
2007 WSSA Committee Report to Members 
Summary for 2007 and Action Plan for 2008 

 
Committee Code and Name:      P8 Newsletter Committee 
 
Committee Chair: David Shaw 
 
Board Coordinator: Joe Neal 
 
Committee Members Rotating Off:                                  Appropriate Replacements:         
 
David Shaw       Clifford H. “Trey” Koger 
 
(all others on committee should remain, since they will continue to be editors for their regional 
newsletters) 
 
Committee Goals for 2007: 
 
Publish a high-quality newsletter for the membership that contains timely information of great 
value to members. 
 
Summary of Progress for 2007: 
 
All regional newsletter editors have been asked to provide information for the WSSA Newsletter, 
and response has been very good.  All committee chairs and society officers are notified of 
deadlines, and asked to submit materials for the appropriate issues.  Again, response has been 
good, with no significant problems encountered. 
 
Recommendations for Board Action:   
 
None 
 
Plan of Action for 2008: 
 
Continue to encourage more Newsletter submissions, particularly from state, regional, and 
international levels.  Transition editorship to Trey Koger. 
 
Resources needed for 2008: 
 Finances:  Same as 2008, to cover the cost of desktop publishing newsletter. 
 
 Membership involvement (person-hours):  extensive from wide range of members. 
 


